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NEWS RELEASE                                                           For media inquiries, contact: Nick Wolda 
nwolda@thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov 

 
 

Trash and Recycling Services Uninterrupted by Holiday 

 

THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (May 25, 2018) – Waste Management and Simple Recycling will 

provide curbside pickup of trash, recycling, yard trimmings, and textiles to all residents on their 

regularly scheduled service day, including Monday, May 28. There will be no interruption or 

delay of services during the Memorial Day holiday. 

 

For more information about The Woodlands Township, please visit 

www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov or call 281-210-3800. 
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